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School closes this Friday, 21st December,  

at the usual time. 

Term starts on January 8th 2019 

Have a lovely holiday! 

Hello Mums, Dads and Carers, 
What a great party!  The children looked lovely in their party clothes and had a fantastic time (and 
the staff went home exhausted...) Everyone works so hard to make this a special time of year for 
your children.  So, a huge thank you to the entire staff for all they do now - and all year round.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Have a fabulous Christmas, a well-earned rest and see you bright and breezy in the New Year. 

SarahJane Wright, Headteacher 

Remember to log on and read your books! 

www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 

Starting in January, we shall be having a 

Magic Breakfast every day. 

 

There will be free cereal in 
Breakfast Club  

and every child will have a chance 

to eat a bagel as they enter their 

classroom, if they would like one. 
Thank you to Mrs Speakman for organising it! 
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